
Fashion and Science Collide at the Otago Museum 

 

To celebrate the closing weekend of the Einstein: 100 Years of the Theory of General Relativity 

exhibition, the Otago Museum is hosting a screen-printing workshop on Saturday 16 January, in 

collaboration with Chris Brun and Jon Thom at The Print Room.  

The workshop will allow visitors to screen-print their own T-shirt to take home, all for just $15. The 

print is an Einstein-inspired graphic, created by the Otago Museum Design Team. 

“It is great to be able to link the arts and science,” says Public Engagement Manager Rachel Cooper. 

“Visitors will have a hands-on creative experience, and will get to explore the exhibition before it 

closes. They can learn new art skills and important scientific theories, all in the same space.” 

The exhibition was developed with the University of Otago’s Department of Mathematics and 

Statistics, in association with the University’s Centre for Science Communication and the Otago 

Museum. The final day to see the exhibition is Sunday 17 January 2016. 

 

For further information please contact: 

Kate Barron 
Marketing Manager 
kate.barron@otagomuseum.nz 
03 479 3279 
 

Screen-printing Workshop 
$15 per person, bookings essential; book at the Info Desk or at www.otagomuseum.nz 
11am and 1.30pm, Saturday 16 January 
Atrium Level 1 
 

http://www.otagomuseum.nz/

